SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION

Public Employees Retirement System Health Insurance Plans

To: Ways and Means Full Committee

From: General Government Subcommittee

Carrier: Representative Smith

On February 12 the General Government Subcommittee recommended acknowledging receipt of a report from the Public Employees Retirement System on health insurance plans.

The PERS report offers a thorough analysis of the agency's current health insurance program and environment and examines a number of viable alternative options for pre-Medicare health insurance coverage for eligible PERS retirees and beneficiaries. The report makes a compelling case that the continuance of PERS Health Insurance Program merits further examination.

The General Government Subcommittee recommends approval.